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From: John Black
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2020 9:54 AM
Subject: VPS 8th DC-trip rescheduled

8th grade families

I hope this email finds everyone staying healthy and doing your best to enjoy the Spring Break!

As a follow-up to my email of March 13 (see below), Hemisphere Travel was able to reschedule our DC-trip to
June 10-14.  I appreciate their efforts to make this happen!  Of course, there is no guarantee that the trip will
ultimately push-thru given everything that is happening nationwide.  Nevertheless, this keeps the trip "alive" for
a bit longer.  

For those of you who purchased the travel insurance, it will be transferred to the new travel dates.  For those of
you who did not purchase the optional coverage, I would suggest contacting Hemisphere directly at 800 323
6439 to clarify their policy in the event you may not wish to participate in the trip.

Finally, some of you are also scheduled to participate in the trip to Europe which is scheduled to depart on June
15.  Obviously back-to-back trips are not ideal.  But the new DC-dates were the only ones available from late
May onwards.  Accordingly, families will need to make their own decision regarding the viability of
participating in both trips (please refer to the update below from Worldstrides' website regarding the status of the
Europe trip).  

I will continue to keep you updated with any new information that I may receive from any of the travel
companies.

As always, please don't hesitate to reply to this email with any questions for concerns.

Stay healthy!

John Black, Head of School

FROM WORLDSTRIDES:

Will my tour, event, or program be cancelled?
We are proactively working with Program Leaders to postpone most programs through May 10. We are working
with Program Leaders to communicate these changes directly, as we are handling each on a case-by-case basis.
We are committed to student safety and will not take anyone to a location that is not deemed safe for travel. As
new information becomes available, we will not hesitate to make changes, if needed.  We will continue to work
on programs with most imminent departure dates first.

I am worried about traveling later this year. What should I do?
Our recommendation is to see how the situation develops before making any decisions. To help our travelers, we
are changing the deadlines associated with our cancellation policies. If you are worried about the date that a new
cancellation penalty will apply, please know we have extended these deadlines. This allows you to wait until
closer to the time of your travel to make a decision. The cancellation window will remain frozen until at least
March 31.


